
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 5/6/2014 7:53:09 PM
To: Michel Peter Florio (MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Fwd: Regulator Question 

Mike - are you interested and available ?

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Bottorff, Thomas E" <TE63@pge.coro> 
Date: May 6, 2014 at 7:15:33 PM PDT 
To: "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com>
Subject: FW: Regulator Question

Brian,
Can you see if Commissioner Florio would be interested in joining this panel. 
Tom

---- Original Message-----
From: Hickling, Chris ["mailto:CHickling@eei.org]
Sent: Tuesday, May 06, 2014 1:45 PM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E; Harsh, Becky 
Subject: RE: Regulator Question

Tom —

I'm thinking it might be easier to make the introduction first - and see if his 
schedule allows it, and tell him that we can get him an invite directly from 
NEUAC if he's interested.

Here are the pertinent details:

The National Energy and Utility Affordability Coalition (NEUAC) annual hosts
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a conference, the nation's largest annual gathering devoted to easing the home- 
energy burdens of low-income Americans. This year's conference will be held 
June 18-20, 2014, at the Sheraton Kansas City Hotel at Crown Center in Kansas 
City, Missouri. NEUAC 2014 is expected to draw 700 or more participants from 
across the country to address the issues surrounding affordable home energy for 
vulnerable households. Attendees include nonprofits, national and state 
advocacy groups, government agencies, Tribal communities, and utilities.

More information can be found here:
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/vl/url?u=http://www.neuac.org/&k=4%2BViHuL0UtS

Each year, we conduct two plenary panel discussions addressing emerging 
issues of likely interest to our conferees. We are planning a plenary at 9 a.m. 
Friday, June 20, on the subject of net metering and the impacts it has on all 
customers, but especially low-income customers.

In addition to you, we have invited Barbara Lockwood of Arizona Public 
Service and David Springe of the Kansas Citizens' Utility Ratepayers Board to 
serve as panelists.

---- Original Message-----
From: Bottorff, Thomas E [mailto:TEB3@pge.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, May 06, 2014 3:49 PM 
To: Harsh, Becky
Cc: Burt, Helen; Bober, Christopher; Hickling, Chris 
Subject: Re: Regulator Question

Yes; I'd be happy to help. 
Tom

Sent from my iPhone

On May 6, 2014, at 12:15 PM, "Harsh, Becky" 
<BHarsh@eei.org<mailto:BHarsh@eei.org» wrote:

Tom,

I don't recall having met Commissioner Florio but do him by his consumer 
background. If we put some information together would you be willing to help 
to make the introduction for the invite to the meeting? I think he sounds like a 
good fit for the discussion. Thanks.

Rebecca Harsh Knox 
Director, Retail Energy Policy
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Edison Electric Institute 
701 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20004-5038 
Office - 202.508.5563 
Fax - 202.508.5038
bharsh@eei.org<mailto:bharsh@eei.org>
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